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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Dylan Reingold, County Attorney 
 
DATE: January 23, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  City of Sebastian – Graves Brothers Annexation Update  
  
 
On December 14, 2022, the City of Sebastian City Council postponed both the annexation and the land 
use amendment until February 8, 2023. It was stated at the City Council meeting that it was anticipated 
that an annexation agreement would be available to the public two weeks before the hearing.  The draft 
annexation agreement has been released and is attached.  There is a workshop on the annexation 
scheduled for Wednesday, January 25th, 2023 at 5 pm. The County Attorney would like to provide the 
Indian River County Board of County Commissioners an update on the City Council workshop and 
request guidance on the annexation agreement in anticipation on the February 8th, 2023 City Council 
meeting.    
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